
CHRONOLOGICAL LOG 
NCVMB 

 
2015 
 
3/10  Filed complaint against vet with NCVMB. 
 
3/16  Per the NCVMB, the complaint was received on March 12 and will be processed this  
  week. 
 
4/24  Emailed NCVMB, and was told they have not received a response from the vet. 
  If it was not in today’s mail, they will be sending a second notice to respond. 
 
4/27  Emailed NCVMB, and was told they only received a statement from Dr. Steven 

Marks of the NC State College of Veterinary Medicine and are in pursuit of a direct 
response from the vet.  Will let me know when they receive the response. 

 
4/29  Emailed NCVMB and was told the vet did get her response to the NCVMB office 
  On 4/28 and a copy of it was mailed to me. 
 
7/23  NCVMB Board meeting approving Letter of Reprimand Decided by Committee #3. 
 
11/25  Letter of Reprimand from NCVMB sent to vet. 
 
12/4  Emailed NCVMB regarding status. 
 
12/7  NCVMB responded via email that the vet had until December 5 to accept or not 
  Accept Letter of Reprimand 
 
12/11  NCVMB received letter dated 12/9 from attorney of vet rejecting the Letter of 
  Reprimand 
 
12/13 Faxed my letter to NCVMB, asking that they do not reconsider finding and requesting a 

chance to be heard if any consideration whatsoever is given to the vet and be notified of 
any submissions. 

 
12/14  Sent letter of 12/13 via certified mail to NCVMB. 
 
12/14  Emailed NCVMB about the vet missing the deadline, and NCVMB response was 
  That the vet “did meet the Board’s deadline for rejecting the Letter of Reprimand.” 
 
12/21  Certified letter received per NCVMB.  No response was ever given to me by the Board. 
 
2016 
 
1/8 Emailed NCVMB if there were any updates on Lance’s case.  Their response via email 

was, “There are no new updates pertaining to your case.” 
 



1/21 Emailed NCVMB if there were any updates or submissions by vet.  Their response via 
email was, “There are no updates as of today.” 

 
2/2  Emailed NCVMB if there were any updates or additional information on the case. 

Their response via email, “No updates yet.” 
 

2/4 Since no response was ever received to my letter of December, I Fedexed letter #2 – 
Reinforcing letter of December 13, asking that they do not reconsider finding and 
requesting a chance to be heard if any consideration whatsoever is given to the vet and 
be notified of any submissions. 

 
2/8 Emailed NCVMB to confirm receipt of letter.  Their response via email was “Yes – we did 

receive your letter.”  There was no response ever received from Board. 
 
2/17  Emailed NCVMB if there were any updates or submissions on the case. 
 
2/18  Called NCVMB and was told “There was nothing to report.” 
 
3/2  Emailed NCVMB if there were any updates or submissions by vet. 
 
3/3  NCVMB response via email was “No updates as of today.” 
 
3/14  Letter sent from my attorney to George Hearn/NCVMB Attorney reinforcing my 
  Letters of December 13 and February 4. 
 
3/29  Emailed NCVMB asking if there were any updates or submissions by vet. 
 
3/31  Called NCVMB and was told there were no updates. 
 
4/13 Discovered on Aligus website that the NCVMB reconsidered and  changed Letter of 

Reprimand to No Probable Cause at February 11 meeting. 
 
4/20 Letter sent from George Hearn, changing decision to No Probable Cause.  NCVMB met 

with vet and her attorney on January 26.   
 

  


